
                    10/8/20

          

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

In previous years we have organised for parents to send in £5 and a Communion 

card so we could give all the children a card and no parent would feel obliged to 

give out cards to their child’s friends on Communion day. We have not arranged 

this for tomorrow due to the current situation and would discourage parents from 

handing out cards at the ceremony.  

 

Instead of cards and the usual gathering after the ceremony, this year we will be 

holding a party for the children on Monday afternoon when the Friends of 

Cullyhanna will present each child with a bag of sweets and a Communion cupcake.  

 

We look forward to finally celebrating the First Communion with our P5 pupils 

tomorrow and ask everyone to be seated by 10.50am. Please again note that due 

to social distancing, only the child receiving Communion and two adults are 

permitted from each family. 

 

Fr Tremer has asked that no photographs be taken during the ceremony as there 

will be lots of opportunities for photographs at the end. 

 

I wish all our Communicants the very best of luck for tomorrow. 

 

Kind regards 

 

P.Quinn  


